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Editorial 

Welcome to Issue 19 of the Newslcllcr ... 

Dear Members, 

Well, this is my lirst issue as editor and I'm very pleased to be involved ut such an 
interesting time for the NSCG. I'd like to thank Darrcn for all his help and I look 
forward to hearing from lots of you in the ftiLUrc. your views and your articles. 

Thanks arc also due tt1 all the speakers who participated in our Conference in Nor­
wich. and especially to those who sent papers to me f(>r inclusion in the newslet­
ter. Also, to Nigel Larkin who organised the conference (and the reviving drinks 
in IJlC momingsl) 

In this issue we have the first part of our conference report. (Look out for part 11 
in the September issue). This includes papers presented which deal wilh the me­
chanics of moving collections a no the innovative ways found to overcome the 
inevitable difficulties that were encountered along the way. I hope to be bringing 
news of our wchsitc '\OOn. which is currently being oesigned for us, and also the 
ongoing discussion" of the potential merger with the BCG. 

I will make the <;tandard editor's appeal for ut1icles as well u'> for any intcrl.!sting 
websites, items of news, meetings and event!! to be included in our 'Conservation 
Focus' .;cction. Also, any interesting books that you think m1ght bene lit from a 
review or~~ recommendation to our audience, or '>Cicncc collection I collections 
management issues that could be !.hared. 

l'icki Nohle 

Contributions for Issue 20, September 2002 

All at1icles, news, adverts aml other item<; for inclusion for the next issue 
of the NSCG Newsletter should be sent to the address below: 

Vicki Noble [Editor, NSCG) 
Ocpartment of Botany, Natural ll istory Museum, LONDON, SW75BD 

cmail: vicn~tlnhm.ae.uk 
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